

June 4, 2012

United Way of Moore County PO Box 207 Southern Pines, NC 28388

Dear United Way of Moore County,

On behalf of Friend to Friend staff, clients and Board of Directors, I would like to thank you for providing crucial grant funding to our organization for 2012/2013. These funds will be used to continue to provide free services and programs to victims of domestic violence and sexual assault in Moore County.

Without your continued partnership and support, Friend to Friend would not be able to provide comprehensive services, free-of-charge, to victims of domestic violence and sexual assault, and their families. Friend to Friend's mission is to help victims of domestic violence and sexual assault rebuild their lives. Through your continued support of our mission, United Way of Moore County helps improve the quality of life in our community and helps Moore County become a safer place for families to live. Friend to Friend is grateful for your continued support and partnership.

Sincerely,

Anne Friesen

Executive Director

Friend to Friend

